
The Repair Cafe Moruya will be taking a
 well earned summer holiday break !

Our final day for 2024 will be 
Friday December 13 and we will return

 in 2025 on Friday 31 January.

SHASA’S REPAIR CAFE IS
REOPENING ITS RED DOOR!

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU IN 2025. 

contact.shasa@gmail.com
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The Repair Cafe Moruya will be taking a
 well earned summer holiday break !

Our final day for 2024 will be 
Friday December 13 and we will return

 in 2025 on Friday 31 January.

The Repair Cafe at the Red Door Hall in Moruya will
reopen on Friday 31 January.

The hard working volunteers have enjoyed a well
earned break and are ready to start repairing again. 

 The door will be open at 9.30am until 12.30pm. 

Gather up what you need repairing and repurposing!


